
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

December 20, 2024 

We sure had a fun week with our school Elf!  She makes the last week before 

Christmas break memorable! 

 



   

 

   

 

Be sure to eat at Panera in Vienna tomorrow! 

 
 

 

 

Chirstmas break through January 3rd.  Students will return on Monday, January 

6th.  We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year.   

 
 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Congratulations to Vera Dunlap and Anna Knauss who won the Knights 

of Columbus poster contests for their creativity.   

 
 

Volleyball gym open Saturday, December 21st. 

 


